
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 28, 2023 
ERO number: 019-7696 

 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed Bill 39 and the proposed amendments 
to the Niagara Escarpment Planning and Development Act. 

The Township of Mulmur is generally supportive of the proposed amendments providing broader 
exemptions for low risk activities, removing newspaper notifications and providing for greater 
abilities for inspections.   
 
The Township urges the Province to consider additional amendments that would help facilitate 
quicker processing times and support the goal to build houses faster.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tracey Atkinson       
Tracey Atkinson, BES MCIP RPP, M.M Dipl  
CAO/Clerk/Planner   
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